NOV 2 1 2005

FOREST-WARREN HUMAN SERVICES

27 HOSPITAL DRIVE NORTH WARREN, PA 16365 Telephone (814) 726-2100

Warren County Commissioners

John R. Bortz, Jr., Chairman John E. Eggleston David A. Bauer, Esq. Mary E. Kushner Human Services Director Forest County Commissioners Basil D. Huffman, Chairman

R. James Parrett Norman J. Wimer

November 10, 2005

Dr. John H. Grant Superintendent Warren County School District 185 Hospital Drive N Warren, PA 16365

Dear Dr. Grant,

I would like to advise you on the status of the Student Assistance Program (SAP). As you may be aware, Northwest Human Development had been the provider of this service for the past 3 years. Northwest Human Development is shutting down, and has terminated the SAP liaison, effective October 27, 2005. As funding for this program comes to Forest-Warren Human Services (FWHS) through our Mental Health allocation, Drug and Alcohol allocation, and the Safe and Drug Free Schools Grant received by the district, FWHS is in the process of contracting with another provider for provision of SAP services. Contract negotiations are ongoing.

During the time until a contract is finalized, crisis calls or need for SAP screening can be forwarded to the Intake Unit of FWHS at 726-8413.

I appreciate your patience during this time of transition. Please advise your SAP teams of this information.

Sincerely,

Mary E. Kushner

Mauj E. Kushner

Director

Cc: Beth Sprentz, Regional Coordinator Debra O'Neill, Intake Director Betsy Miller, SCA Director Gini Greenwald, CASSP Coordinator John Bowler, FBMH Director